

THE WAY NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 19 NOVEMBER 2021



CHRISTMAS CARD COMPETITION

Students in Junior School have a chance to be on the cover of our College Christmas Card for 2021!

We are having a Christmas artwork competition. The artwork needs to be landscape and A4 size. This can be any media – pencils, paint, charcoal, collage etc. The winner will have their design turned into a Christmas card, which will be used by the College this year.

Open to all students in Prep to Year 6.

All entries are to be taken to Mrs Harris's room (next to After College Care) or the front office with your name on the back and class.

Hint – please do not put your name too darkly on the back in case it shows through and spoils your artwork.

Last day for entries is Wednesday 24th November.